
From: Lynn A Davis eldavis@ hawaii.edu> 
Subject: Fwd: A question about the Aitken archive 

Date: August 21, 2010 8:15:00 PM EDT 
To: Kobutsu Malone <kobutsu @ engaged-zen.org> 

Kobutsu, 
I am not planning to answer this question until the end of next week. Too many other 
things happening. Any clues on who this person is? 
In the meantime let's name your archive and get the certificate of gift in place. We can 
date it to when you were in Hawaii. Roshi's archive is simply called the Robert Baker 
Aitken Papers. 
t would like to suggest your archives is also named Kobutsu Malone Papers. Let me 
know what you think. 
I understand that the local HNL newspaper has also published the NY Times article. 
lynn 

Lynn Ann Davis 
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Phone: (808) 956-8539 
FAX: (808) 956-5968 


